D. Thiessen

3090-20 / DV 4B 20

From: Kelly Isbister

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2020 6:24 PM

To: Planning and Development Services

Subject: 72 beech street variance application response
Dear Dylan,

In regards to the proposed garage, if approved I would like a fence lining the Holmes Street because the garage
would be so close to the street.

Regards,
Kelly

Kelly Isbister





